
APRIL 2025 NEWSLETTER

 

OPENING DAY 

 
2025 Captains, Gladys McClymont, Denise Lyon and Boyd 

Allardice 
 
Thank you to greens team and volunteers for presenting the 
course in such fantastic condition on Opening Day. Feedback 
from recent visitors and new members has been full of praise. 
 
 

100 CLUB RESULT - APRIL DRAW 

£100 – A SMITH (31) 

£50 – A SCOTT (35)  

£25 – P NEILSON (63) 

NEW MEMBER INCENTIVE 
£100 REDUCTION FOR NEW MEMBERS. (RETURNING 
MEMBERS HAVE TO BE NON-MEMBERS FOR TWO YEARS) 
We are exploring ways to encourage women and men 
who are new to golf as a sport. The current thinking is that 
we will arrange a package which includes coaching. If you 
have friends or family who would be interested, let the 
office know.  
PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD. 
 
GOLFING GUEST REMINDER 
1 GUEST - £18 
2 GUESTS - £15 EACH 
3 GUESTS - £12 EACH 
PAYMENT CAN BE MADE AT THE BAR WHEN IT IS OPEN OR BY 
BANK TRANSFER AT THORNHILL GOLF CLUB, 
SORT CODE 80-19-02, A/C NO. 00273716, ref  - date and time 
e.g 28.04 – 11.00 

 

Items left in the locker rooms from the past year 

will be binned on 12th May.  If you have left/lost 

anything, please check with staff before this date. 

Clubhouse will be closed around 9pm except on the 
evenings that J D Catering are open.  Please do not 
leave belongings in the clubhouse if your round will 
finish after this time. Please ensure you enter on 
BRS to assist with the locking up routine. 

If members would like a demonstration on how to 
use the defibrillation machine, please let the admin 
staff know. 

Parking at the rear of the clubhouse is for those 
with limited mobility only.  Please apply to the 
office for a permit to do so .  Excess vehicles at the 
rear of the club cause an issue for delivery vehicles 
at this time of year. 

Please collect your 2025 bag tag. 

Members are reminded that golf club transactions 
should be paid by card.  J D Catering accept cash or 
card. 

 

 


